
Posted: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 

Special Meeting Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District are 

providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Wednesday, September 25, 2019   9:00 AM 

2212 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1. Approve an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement with Pacific
County.

2. Approve a Job Order Agreement with Pacific County for a Water
Main Replacement Project located on 245th Lane between U Street
and Y Lane for $10,640.00.

3. Award a Material & Supply Bid to Core & Main for $19,671.25
for materials to complete the Water Main Replacement Project
located on 245th Lane between U Street and Y Lane.

4. Discuss October 7th meeting with Dean Takko and Office of
Drinking Water staff regarding order to install continuous
chlorination.


